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Happy Spring

IMPORTANT DATES 

March 1st   
Tuition Due 

Late fee if it is received 
after the 10th 

March 2nd 

Registration for new 
families- 6:00 pm 

April 9th  
No School-  

Teacher Work Day 

April 10-13th  
Spring Break- No School 

May 15th  
Last Regular school day 
End of the Year Special 

Event 
 

*The year calendar can 
be found online at 

mchcb.com 
 

Scholastic Access Code: NFBRR 

 

 

 
 

        MCH NEWSLETTER 

Returning family registration went smoothly. We are excited to 
have so many returning students and to meet new siblings! New 
student registration is March 2nd at 6:00 p.m.. Ms. Davis has been 
very busy doing tours. We 
appreciate your referrals! Nearly every family that visits, shares 
with us that they have been given a referral from friends. If you 
know of any families that would be interested, please have them 
email or call to set up a tour before new student registration. 

Kindergarten Round-up has already started at some schools. 
Please let us know where your child will be attending next year. It is 
nice to know where the children will be attending elementary school 
so they can make connections with friends they will see next year. 
The teachers are happy to answer any questions you may have 
concerning next year. All students will bring home an assessment at 
the end of the year. 

Book Bingo, our reading incentive program, will begin in March. 
Information is included on the attached sheet. We hope all families will 
encourage the love of reading at home and take part in this fun 
event. 

Special Event- Be watching for more information about our end 
of the year special event on May 15th. This is a family activity and we 
love for parents to attend. Please mark your calendars now.  

  T-shirt Days: March 9th & March 26th  

Summer Camp information will be coming home soon, Spots fill up 
quickly so be on the lookout for more information. 

New next year: Immunizations on file will be valid throughout your child’s time at MCH.  The 
records will no longer need to be renewed each year.  Students will need to have a physical before 
each new year begins.   
     
 
 


